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Greetings from SVKM’s DJSCE team DJS ASTRA. 
  
We are very happy to share that the combat robotics team of DJSCE, DJS ASTRA has unveiled the bot and 

participated in its first ever competition, BITS QUARK’23. 
 

The team was founded in June 2022 and started making the bot in December 2022. They successfully made the bot 

in a span of 4 months, thus participating in the BITS Goa’s technical fest Quark. 
 

At the competition, they stood 7th among the participating 18 bots and received a lot of appreciation from other 

teams and judges about being so competitive at the first competition itself. 
 

They are a small team and despite being small, they have achieved great success and their first 15 kg combat robot 

RAUDRA would not have come to life without the support and encouragement from their mentors, sponsors, and 

well-wishers, who have believed in their team DJS Astra. 
 

As they continue to move forward with excitement in their hearts, DJS Astra promise to make our college proud and 

achieve the dream with flying colors! Stay tuned for more updates from DJS Astra as they continue to create an 

impact. 
  
They are #MoreThanAWeapon.  
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Congratulations and Best of luck for future events too. 
 
 
 
 

                Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                     (Principal) 


